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THE ORCHID SCHOOL

Feedback for Darshana- IV Ochre

Dear Darshana Di,

Thanks so much for your regular communication. Personally, I have always enjoyed reading the
newsletters and looked forward to them. This initiative is really appreciated.

I can tell you that Reva has certainly enjoyed learning this year with you. I personally feel many
times, for the child - a school is only as good as the teacher. And you have proven to be a great
teacher! Thanks so much for adding value to my child's life :-)

Regards,

Rupashree Sable




